
From: A. Shane Massey <ShaneMassey@scsenate.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/2/2014 12:48:29 PM
Subject: FW: reserves

Hey Christian,
 
I hope you’re well, man.
 
The P&C ran an article yesterday about a Pew Research Center study of states’ fiscal health.  The article said we have 
$986 million in reserves.  That’s pretty good IMO, but it’s more than I thought we had.  Do you know where that 
money is?  Is it all Gen Reserve and Cap Reserve?
 
Thanks.
 
Shane
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